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I am writing to express my opposition to proposed Senate Bill 210 as I believe that 

mail-in voting should remain the standard method for conducting elections in our 

state. Participating in elections should be easy and accessible for everyone, and 

mail-in voting allows this. Individuals with physical limitations, and those whose 

schedules may not accommodate waiting at a polling place for hours on a workday, 

deserve to have their voices heard in elections just as all voting age people do. 

Repealing mail-in voting would result in lower voter turnout, and would effectively bar 

a portion of the population from exercising their right to participate in the electoral 

process. 


